Monday News from Principal Mrs. Hunt, December 16, 2013
***This is the last week of this second quarter of school. Several classes will have projects due and final exams. Please encourage your child to remain focused on school related assignments. 
***Thank you for your generous donations for St. Patrick’s Parish. Fr. Gally expressed his extreme gratitude when he picked up the items on December 13th. 
***Students will celebrate weekly mass on Wednesday, this week, December 18, 2013 at 8:30 a.m., Formal Dress is required for the day. 
***A special Thank you to Mr. Huntzinger, Mr. Asman, Mrs. Carter, faculty, staff and the students, who worked so hard and produced an exceptional Christmas program. 
***The Christmas Program DVD will be available this week for pickup in the office. We will notify you by email when the DVD has been delivered and ready for pickup. 
***One more reminder that school dismissal will be 12:15 on Friday, December 20th. 
***The Christmas holiday starts December 23, 2013, and students return to school on January 6, 2014. 
***Finally, Mrs. Cindy Hunt’s father died unexpectedly this morning. Please keep Mrs. Hunt and her family in your prayers. 
Thank you, 
Mrs. Hunt 
